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SHELTON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, NORTH MASON CHAMBER OF
COMMERCE, CITY OF SHELTON, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, THE
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RE: Planning Advisory Commission Public Hearing on Draft Stormwater Plans
for Allyn and Belfair

The proposed drafts of the Allyn and Belfair Stormwater Management Plans

were presented for public review and comment at a public meeting on

Wednesday, June 20, 2007 at the Port of Allyn.  A significant number of

comments were received regarding the plans at that time.  In order for the

Mason County’s Department of Public Works and its consultants to address all

the comments received, the public hearing on the Plans scheduled for July 2,

2007 before the Planning Advisory Commissioner has been cancelled and

rescheduled for July 9, 2007 at 6:00 p.m.  Copies of the revised Plans will be

available for public review on Monday, July 2, 2007 at the Belfair, Hoodsport,

and Shelton Timberland Libraries and can also be viewed on our website at

www.mason.co.wa.us.

For additional information, you may contact Barbara Adkins, at 427-9670, Ext.
286.
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